
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     

Website: www.stgregoryscatholicprimaryschool.org.uk 

Tel: 01604 403511       Email: office@sgcps.org 
 

 

Newsletter 9 July 2021  

A Message from Mrs Yuen… 

 

“Walking together in the Light of the Lord.” 

Aspiration-Resilience-Awareness-Compassion 

 

Dear Parents, 

The penultimate week has been an exciting one.  A big event 

has been our Sports Day.  There was a perfect balance between 

competitive edge and teamwork. The children are to be 

commended for their sportsmanship and respect for one 

another - which really stood out. Well done to everyone!  The 

points were counted, and the anticipation of who the winning 

House kept us on the edge of our seats. Congratulations to More 

House who were the overall winners. A big thank you to Mr 

Williams for organising such a successful event. 

Last night, the PTFA organised a very special evening for our Year 

6 children. The annual Year 6 Prom has returned!  The children 

had a wonderful evening, which was certainly a moment in time 

that will be treasured. Thank you to our PTFA for providing such 

an impressive event and for all the hard work behind the scenes 

to make it happen.  

 

Today, you will receive your child's report. It has been another 

unusual school year, but one which we have managed to keep 

enriched with so many opportunities. Enjoy reading the reports.  

Next week, we look forward to our end of year visit to Hamerton 

Zoo. 

Have a wonderful weekend. 

 

Best Wishes, 

 Mrs Yuen 
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School Year Ends: Friday 16th 

July 2021 

 

Term Dates 2021/2022 

 

Advent Term  

Term starts - Thursday 2 

September 2021 

Half Term 21 October – 31 

October 

Term ends – Friday 17th 

December 2021 

 

Please note school will be 

closed on Friday 26 November 

for Staff INSET 

 

Term Dates 

 

Sports Day Fun 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Aspiration-Resilience-Awareness-Compassion 

 

 

 

Roman Day in Year 4 
On Thursday, Year Four arrived at school wearing their finest Roman style clothing. The children took part in 

several activities throughout the day: designing and making Roman shields, understanding the purpose of 

aqueducts and creating their own models, trying a range of Roman style foods and creating their own Roman 

styled Menu and finally, making and decorating their own personalised mask fit for a grand Roman theatre 

 

Over two days the children 

enjoyed competing in various 

events for their respective 

Houses.  

 

 

 

The various stations tested both 

skill and stamina. The children 

moved around in groups to 

experience all. 

Well done to 

everyone for 

competing so well. 

Mr Williams 

announced House 

winners for each 

year group and the 

overall winner. 

More House 

   

                                             

Year 6 Prom 

 

Thank You to our PTFA for arranging this. The 

children had a fantastic time.   

 


